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The Urban Coalition 1815 H Street, N.W. 
Wash ington, D.C. 20006 

Telephone: 347-9630 

CHAIRMAN : John W. Gardner 

CO-CHAIRMEN : Andrew Heiskell/ A . Philip Randolph 

June 19, 1968 

Mr. Dan Sweat, representing 
Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Sweat: 

Last month I joined the national Urban Coalition staff 
and, I am now your principal contact with the national 
Coalition. I have assumed primary responsibility, along 
with my colleagues, for advising and rendering technical 
assistance to Local Coalitions in the Southeastern States. 
My colleagues and I have or will be visiting you in the 
very near future to become acquainted with your efforts 
and to discuss ways in which the national Coalition may 
be of assistance to you. 

Enclosed for your information is a list of the cities in 
our region reporting the organization of a local Coalition 
along with the names of the persons to be contacted in that 
Coalition. 

I look forward to being of service to you . 

Director 

J D:cds 

Enclosure 
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The Urban Coalition 

CHAIRMAN : John W. Gardner 

CO.CHAIRMEN: Andrew Heiskell/ A. Philip Randolph 

Dan Sweat 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Dan, 

June 13, 1968 

Enclosed is an outline of some of the 
points I would like to discuss with you and 
any other community leader involved with the 
local coalition that you would believe it 
useful for me to talk to during my Jun~ 17 
visit. I know that the Atlanta effort has 
not progressed to the point where many of the 
questions are relevant, but we can focus on 
those that are. 

Looking forward to seeing you 
around 10:00 a.m. 

ohn Dean 

1815 H Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 

Telephone: 347-9630 
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Associate Director 
The Urban Coalition 

JD/ae 
Encl. 




